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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
The City of Olean is seeking proposals to provide annual fire alarm system testing at the 
Municipal Building, Water Filtration Plant, Wastewater Treatment Facility, John Ash 
Community Center, William O. Smith Recreation Center, City Garage, Central Fire Station, 
Fire Station One, Olean Airport and Bartlett House/Carriage House. Proposals will be 
received at the Office of the Director of Public Works, 101 East State Street-Room 206, 
Municipal Bldg, until 2:00pm on Wednesday, Oct 31, 2018. 
 
Information and specifications may be obtained from the Office of the Director of Public 
Works, 101 East State Street-Room 206, Municipal Bldg, Olean, NY 14760, Telephone 
(716) 376-5650. 
 
Proposals must be submitted on the prescribed Proposal Form. Each proposal submitted 
should be in a sealed envelope marked on the outside thereof:  PROPOSAL FOR FIRE 
ALARM SYSTEM TESTING 
 
 No Bidder may withdraw his bid for a period of 45 days after opening. 
 
The City of Olean reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive technicalities, 
or re-advertise if the best interest of the City of Olean will be served thereby. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this proposal please contact the City of Olean Electrical 
Division at (716)376-5662. 
 
 
Robert Ring, Director 
Department of Public Works 
 
Lens Martial, City Clerk 


